
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: 
Forest Park Fire & EMS trade/exchange for Fire Engine One Aerial – Council 
Approval 

Submitted By: Sandra Davis – Office Coordinator 

Date Submitted: May 27, 2025 

Work Session Date: June 2, 2025 

Council Meeting Date: June 2, 2025 

The Forest Park Fire & EMS Department is seeking Council’s approval to trade in our 2015 Rosenbauer Fire 
Engine to Brindlee Mountain Fire Apparatus in exchange for parts and labor needed to refurbish our 1998 Engine 
One 95’Aerial.  The Rosenbauer has already been approved by the Council for inclusion on the City’s Asset 
Surplus list. 

This trade will provide the Fire Department with a more reliable and modern apparatus for fire suppression and 
rescue operations until a new vehicle can be purchased.  The refurbishment will include: 

- A full vehicle inspection and necessary repairs 

- Bodywork, new paint, and updated graphics to match the current fleet 

- Upgrading all emergency lights to DOT-compliant LED systems 

- Inspection and any required repairs to the ladder, pump, drivetrain and suspension systems 

Approving this trade will allow the City to maintain a higher level of confidence in the vehicle’s 

reliability, ensuring it can effectively serve our citizens and business until it is eventually placed into 

reserve status. 

 

Cost: $ No Cost  (This will be an exchange) Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact:  NONE 

Action Requested from Council:  Approval to Trade Rosenbauer for Refurbishment of Engine One Aerial 

 



 

 

 


